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Pastor in Transition Seminar

Pastors in any new call within the Presbytery are required to attend a “Pastors in Transition" Seminar. The calling church will pay all expenses for attendance. These expenses, however, are not to be part of the Terms of Call. They are in addition to the Terms of Call. In a yoked parish, expenses will be paid in accordance to time allocations in each parish.
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